
April 13th, 1925.

R. L. Berry, Esq 
54, The Driveway, 
Ot tawa,Ont•

* »

Dear Sir i-

The Principal has asked me 
to acknowledge and to thank you for your letter 
of April 9th with reference to the dinner of the 
Ottawa Yalley Graduates’ Society, at the Chateau 
Laurier on April 16th.

Sir Arthur wishes me to say 
that he will be very pleased to respond to the 
toast to "Old IIcGill".

Lady Currie expects to
accompany Sir Arthur.

Yours faithfully.

XPrincipal’s Secretary.
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